## Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District School Administrative Unit #63

192 Forest Road Lyndeborough, NH 03082 603-654-8088

Bryan K. Lane Superintendent of Schools Betty Moore, M.Ed. Director of Student Support Services Lise Tucker Business Administrator

Kevin P. Verratti
Director of Technology

Technology School Board Report 10/18/2016

- Prepped 60+ systems from both FRES and WLC for recycling
- Replaced computers in FRES Media Center
- Installed new wireless AP's at LCS to remediate access issues
- Initiated an Intern program for tech help at WLC
- Refurbished Industrial Arts lab
- Investigating new content filtering software

Respectfully,

Kevin Verratti Director of Technology SAU #63